

# Little Roos Newsletter

# June 2018

#### **Welcome to the Little Roos Marlow Newsletter**

Happy Eid and Happy Father Day greetings to all that celebrated!

Thank you to all the parents that attended the parent's consultation evenings. It was a lovely chance to meet you all and for you to talk to your child's keyworker about your child's development as well as hear about all of the fun learning activities that we plan daily.

Due to the sunny (but changeable) weather please ensure that your child has a labelled bottle of sun cream, sun hat, long and short sleeved clothing (all named please). We ask that parents please also apply sun cream before they come into nursery. Thank you!



## **Staff Updates:**

Rose Smith is no longer able to come in and cover lunches. We will miss her and wish her all the best. We are actively recruiting, so please watch this space.

#### Up and coming events:

Sports day and family picnic: 4th July 2pm - 4pm: All parents are welcome to this event, there will be a range of different races for the children to take part in and we will also be doing a few races for parents to you all involved! After the event we will be holding a picnic for the children and parents. This event will be held on the playing fields of Foxes Piece School.

Odds Farm Park: Friday 13<sup>th</sup> July – We have now secured the coach and tickets for the children to attend going to Odds Farm.

Please can you return the consent form and money and hand it to Alex in the office in a sealed named envelope asap please.

Graduation: 17th July 2pm-4pm: All parents of children that are going to 'big school' are welcome to attend this event in our garden (weather dependant). The children will be receiving their certificates and we will be having party tea afterwards. Please email us giving at least 1 months' notice of your leaving date. The 'stretched funding offer' ends on 10/08/18.

## **Parent Updates:**

**Holiday photos** – please remember to send in your holiday / outings photos so that we can talk about them together with the children.

Safeguarding: Please can you ensure that you do not let others/parents into the nursery, through the door to our building; as management need to be aware of who is in the nursery at all times.

**Fund Raising:** Thank you to all of the parents that sponsored their child for this event. We have raised a fantastic amount of £89 for Save the Children.

Little Wallabies have been focusing on doing lots of different role play activities with their peers, for example, pretending that they are having picnics or washing the cars in the garden and talking about the different objects that are used in the role play.

Little Explorers have been focusing on learning about different forms of transport. The children have been trying to identify the different logos on cars along with their colours. Whilst on your journey to and from nursery maybe you could point out the different transport methods and special detail that you can see also?

Big Kangas have been focusing on developing their mathematical skills by going on number hunts and looking at the different numbers in the environment. Throughout the day we have been talking about phonics of words of different objects in the nursery environment that they see.and guessing what sound /phonics comes at the beginning of the words